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ORIGINAL 

November 17,1999 
Via Overnight Delivery 

Re: Request to withdraw Certificate No. 6035 of Foxtel, Inc. 9 4 I 7 3 7 - 
Tel: 407-740-8575 D~~ M ~ .  B ~ ~ ~ :  
Fax: 407-740-061 3 

t m i @ t m i n c . c o m  This letter is sent on behalf of Foxtel, Inc. to request withdrawal of its ALEC 
Certificate No. 6035. . 

This letter is being filed on behalf of Foxtel, Inc. ("Foxtel") to notify the Commission 
that Foxtel would like to withdraw its ALEC Certificate No. 6035. No Price List has 
ever been filed in connection with this authority. Foxtel, Inc. has decided not to enter 
the Florida market as an Alternative Local Exchange Carrier. No Florida consumers 
will be affected by this cancellation as the Company has no local exchange customers 
in Florida. 

Foxtel respectfully requests this cancellation of its certificate to be effective at your 
earliest opportunity. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping the extra copy of this 
cover letter and returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided 
for this purpose. Any questions you may have regarding this filing may be directed 
to my attention at (407) 740-3004. 

Yours truly, 

Robin Norton 
Consultant to Foxtel, Inc. 

cc: Jessica Gran - Foxtel 
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